From: Corriene Demientieff [mailto:corriened@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2008 9:05 AM

To: WLHtestimony

Subject: HB 3260

Dear Chairman Ito and the members of the House Water and Land
Committee,

1 SUPPORT HB 3260 TO BAG LIMIT UHU AND KUMU.

Corriene Demientieff
POBox 819
Makawao, HI 96768
808-572-4462



From: Terry Hunt [mailto:operations@wcamaui.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2008 9:05 AM

To: WLHtestimony

Subject: Testimony in Support of HB3260

| support HB3260 for bag limits. | encourage you to support this bill to bring back the
ecological balance to our near shore reefs and to ensure this enormous economic and
recreational resource for our future.

For the Association,

Terry Hunt
Wailea Community Association



----- Original Message-----

From: Zoe M Norcross [mailto:norcross@hawaii.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2008 10:46 AM

To: WLHtestimony

Subject: Testimony in Support of HB3260

Testimony in Support of HB3260

I support HB3260 for bag limits. I encourage you to support this bill.

Zoe Norcross-Nu'u
808-572-9055



From: Rhiannon Chandler [mailto:mauipoidog@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2008 11:27 AM

To: WLHtestimony

Subject: Support of HB3260

Testimony in Support of HB3260
I support HB3260 for bag limits. I encourage you to support this bill.

Coral reef degradation is Hawaii's largest threat to the future of tourism and it directly relates to the
quality of life of Hawaii's people. Every member of the food chain is important. Please help them.

Rae Chandler
(808) 389-8680
Kihei, Maui

Looking for last minute shopping deals? Find them fast with Yahoo! Search.




————— Original Message-----

From: Pauline@mikesevernsdiving.com [mailto:Pauline@mikesevernsdiving.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2008 2:15 PM

To: WLHtestimony

Subject: support for bag limit bill HB3260

Thank you for considering HB3260, the bill to place bag limits on
certain types of fish. With Maui's population increasing and with
fishers now coming from Oahu on the Superferry, a bag limit on the
fish specified in this bill is one tiny step in the right direction.
Please support HB3260.

Thank you,

Pauline Fiene
Maui



